
 

Dr. K. A. Clark PLF Summary 
 

Date: January 24, 2025 
 
8:30 to 9:30 - Division Collaborative Time 
ATA staff meet with their division collaborative groups to collaborate on pre-determined topics.  Staff 
review where they are, learn together and develop action items. 
 
9:45 to 10:30 - Review of PLF 
In order to ensure PLFs are leading to optimal learning for all students as a staff we went through the 
following questions:. 

●​ What have we done? 
●​ How do you feel? 
●​ What went well? 
●​ What didn't go well? 
●​ Impact on continuous growth? 

Based on the results of the conversation we will adjust upcoming PLFs as necessary. 
 
10:00 to 11:30 - School-Wide Collaborative Time 
Build teacher/EA capacity to support student learning through school-wide collaborative learning 
groups. Groups will focus on big ideas aligned with the school growth plan's desired outcomes. Groups 
are led by teachers/EAs and focus on areas that impact all grade levels in the school, support scope 
and sequence and are differentiated to meet needs.  Areas of focus included: 

●​ New curriculum connections between grades 1 & 2 
●​ Literacy Games and Centres 
●​ EAL Resources 
●​ Regulated Classroom 

 
11:30 to 12:30 - Lunch 
 
12:30 to 1:00 - Regulated Classroom 
Dr. K. A. Clark School is working together as a staff to become a Regulated Classroom School. 

●​ Holding Space for staff to share about the impact CUPE job action is having on students and 
staff 

 
1:00 to 2:30 - Teacher Collaborative Time 
Time to work with colleagues on information learned during Division Collaborative time and past 
professional learning.  Teachers work in grade groups or subject groups to collaborate on pedagogy 
that will directly impact individual classrooms and students and support ongoing student learning.  
Areas of focus included: 

●​ Individual grade collaboration time 
●​ Project-based learning 
●​ Cross-curriculum planning 
●​ Early learning numeracy and literacy 

 
2:30 to 3:30 - Individual Teacher Time 
Due to CUPE job action, teachers have not had some of the valuable prep time they normally receive.  
In lieu of this time, staff were given the last hour to focus on individual tasks. 


